From: Murphy, Elaine [mailto:elaine.murphy@southtippcoco.ie] 
Sent: 06 July 2011 03:34
To: Carlow County Council; Cavan; Clare County Council; corporateaffairs@corkcity.ie; DLR; Donegal; Dublin City Council; Customer Care Counter; Fingal; Galway; Galway City; Kerry; Kildare; kilkenny county council; Laois County Council; Leitrim; Limerick County Council; Longford; Louth; Mayo; Meath County Council; Monaghan Co Co; North Tipperary County Council; Offaly; Roscommon County Council; Sligo; Waterford; Waterford; Westmeath; Wexford; Wicklow County Council
Subject: Resolution
To Each Local Authority

A Chara

At the July Monthly Meeting of South Tipperary County Council the members adopted the following Notice of Motion and it was agreed to circulate it to each Local Authority:

“That South Tipperary County Council asks the Department of Environment, Community and Local Government to advise this Council as to what Draft Directives which may affect the operation of Local Authorities are currently before the EU”.

Mise le meas

__________________

John O’Mahoney

Meetings Administrator

